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SPOT ADMISSIONS FOR  PG COURSES 

 
Dear Students, 

We are pleased to announce that our university is currently conducting spot admissions for the 

academic year 2024-2025 in various postgraduate courses. This is a great opportunity for those who 

have not yet secured a place for the upcoming academic year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Now For More Details 

Phone Numbers:-       8341511632, 9959758609 

 

S.NO      GROUP 

1. M.A. URDU      

2. M.A ENGLISH 

3. M.SC BOTANY 

4. M.SC. ZOOLOGY   

5. M.SC.INDUSTRIAL CHEMISTRY   

6. M.SC COMPUTER SCIENCE 

7. M.A. ECONOMICS 


